
West Salem Elementary School

MARCH NEWSLETTER 2022

Hello Panther Families!

Thank you for your time once again during our parent-teacher conferences! It has been wonderful seeing

the growth our students have had, both academically and socially! We will continue working on helping our

students be the best they can be, while providing a wonderful elementary experience!

Our Child Development and 4K registration evenings are scheduled for Tuesday March 1, and Thursday

March 3 - we are looking forward to meeting our newest families!

If you are looking for referendum information, please visit our website (click on the bar at the top of our

main district page), or you can also click here: bit.ly/WSalemReferendum

I wanted to take a moment to once again THANK YOU for the support you have been providing your

children - whether academic, behavioral, or social-emotional. We have so many truly NEAT kids here!

Every day I see great manners, appreciation, support for one another, and excitement about their learning

and becoming the best versions of themselves possible - this would not be possible without your

unconditional love and support of your children! So give yourselves a pat on the back and keep up the great

work!!  Remember, you don't need to be perfect - you only need to be present!!

Tami Bagstad :)  Principal

_______________________________________________________________________________

Please send snow pants, hats
and mittens daily with your

children. They will be  outside if
weather permits. Extra  gloves

and hats packed in a backpack
is a great idea for those sloppy

wet snowy days.
________ _____________________________

If anyone has any gently used pants

(elastic waist band preferably) and/or

underwear that their child has outgrown,

we are in need of boys and girls sizes 5-8.

THANKS!

________ _____________________________

Just a reminder that students should  have a

change of clothing that is appropriate for the season

at school  especially for our lower grades. If you

have borrowed clothing from the nurse’s office,

please wash and return.

___________________________________________________________________________________________________

http://bit.ly/WSalemReferendum


________ _____________________________

Kindergarten
Registration
2022-2023

If you  have a student who will be
five years old by  September 1,
2022 and your child does not

attend WSES 4K program, please
contact the  elementary school

office at 608-786-1662 to
pre-register.

________ _____________________________

4K Registration and
Child Development

Days
If you have a child who will be four
years old by September 1, 2022 please
pre-register your child for our 4K
enrollment. Please contact the
elementary office at  608-786-1662 or
email Jane Frank at
frank.jane@wsalem.k12.wi.us to
register.

________ _____________________________

POP TOPS
Please continue to
save POP TOPS to
benefit the Ronald
McDonald House of
Madison! We will
keep a container at
the elementary
school!

________ _____________________________

________ _____________________________

Mark your
calendars!

March 1st & 3rd - 4K
registration nights
March 7th - Gr 1 and Gr
3 Music concerts

March 8th - Kdg and Gr 2 Music concerts
March 11th & 18th - NO SCHOOL

________ _____________________________

SAVE THE DATES!

July 18-August 5

Monday - Friday

8:30 - 11:45

Watch for more information!

Teacher Assignments for the 2021-2022 School Year

________ _____________________________

We are in the beginning stages
of making classroom placements
for the 2021-2022 school year.
Individual classroom teacher
requests will not be accepted.
However, you may fill out a

Student Information Form to indicate concerns or pertinent
information regarding your child. The Student Information
Forms may be picked up in the Elementary School Office
throughout the month of March or on our website
www.wsalem.k12.wi.us, click on Schools >> Elementary School
>> Families>> Parent Resources. Forms need to be returned to
school by Friday, April 9th.

___________________________________________________________________________________________________

http://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us
http://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us


________ _____________________________

2022-2023  Elementary
Registration

for 4K through 4th Grade

We will be having online registration
again this year! Online registration will
open August 1st. You will be able to fill
out all registration material and make
all payments online! If you do not have

access to a computer, computers will be
available on Tuesday, August 16th from

Noon until 7:00pm at the elementary
school. Please mark your calendars now.
August 16th is also the day you can have
your school picture taken. Jostens will
be here from Noon until 7:00pm. There
will be a  retake day in September or

October if you are unable to make it in
August.

________ _____________________________

March 7:
Grade 1 concert at 6:15 (arrive at 6)
Grade 3 concert at 7:15 (arrive at 7)

March 8:
Grade K concert at 6:15

(arrive at 6)
Grade 2 concert at 7:15

(arrive at 7)

A note with more details will be coming
home soon.  In addition to being in

person at the Heider Center, we will also
provide a livestream for family/friends
not in attendance to view the concert.
That link will be provided closer to the

performance dates.  Thank you!

Lisa Jones & Kelli Martin

________ _____________________________

Want to order an
elementary school

Yearbook?
Orders can be placed online

through the link below. Orders
will be delivered to the school

in late May.

Jostens Yearbook orders
________ _____________________________

March is Youth Art Month in Wisconsin.  To

celebrate, the West Salem Art Department has

created the annual K-12 Honors Art Exhibit.  This

unique art show features up to one hundred works

of art from talented students of all ages, all within

our school district.

A variety of works will be on display: drawing,

painting, mixed media, photography, digital art,

sculpture, ceramics, graphic design and more!

Starting March 1st, come and see the works of art

that our students have created!

___________________________________________________________________________________________________

https://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A09824249


________ _____________________________

Students who have Artwork displayed

in the K-12 Honors Art Exhibit

Owen Draxler-4th Grade

Athena Stall-4th Grade

Natalie Rude-4th Grade

Bentley Mattie-4th Grade

Bianca Wight-4th Grade

Greyson Olson-Wilson-3rd Grade

Easton Ahnen-3rd Grade

Ethan Draxler-3rd Grade

Audrey Steinborn-3rd Grade

Peyton Fortney-3rd Grade

Adelyn Kreibich-3rd Grade

Finn Phelps-3rd Grade

Oliva Burt-3rd Grade

Annika Richardson-3rd Grade

Evalyn Hammes-2rd Grade

Jensen Rieber-2rd Grade

Jacob Bahr-2rd Grade

Craig Schaller-2rd Grade

Theo Breidel-2rd Grade

Nora Boehlke-2rd Grade

Makynlee Crankshaw-2rd Grade

Miles Evensen-2rd Grade

Jackson Gritt-2rd Grade

June Radke-2rd Grade

Chase Freitag-2rd Grade

Keirra O'brien-2rd Grade

Keirra Novy-2rd Grade

Aubrey Anderson-2rd Grade

Briella Fecht-1st Grade

Jack Schaitel-1st Grade

Hadley Reyburn-1st Grade

Rory Dembraski-1st Grade

Theo Bott-1st Grade

Jakub Bakke-1st Grade

Adelaide Uebele-1st Grade

Colton Gasper-1st Grade

Kora Hurtz-1st Grade

Declan Gilberts-1st Grade

Jemma Ross -1st Grade

Mason Erickson -1st Grade

Alanna Woodard-1st Grade

Ethan Laidlaw-Kindergarten

Bronson Gronemus-Kindergarten

Mia Snook-Tischler-Kindergarten

Riley Hinkel-Kindergarten

Holden Foreman-Kindergarten

Caden Senzig-Kindergarten

Carlin Servais-Kindergarten

Anastasia Brophy -Kindergarten

Taylor Kyser-Kindergarten

Information regarding
the upcoming

referendum can be
found here

___________________________________________________________________________________________________


